
 

 

 

 

13 April 2023 

Investor Briefing - Video Replay 
 
Mr Grant Wilson, Executive Chairman of Tivan Limited (ASX: TVN) (“Tivan” or the “Company”), hosted an online 
briefing from Darwin with shareholders yesterday afternoon, Wednesday 12 April 2023. 
 
The Company is aware that audio-visual issues adversely impacted the online briefing video feed. As a result, 
Mr Wilson has re-recorded the online briefing. 
 
A replay of this briefing is available at: https://vimeo.com/817070795/48479a19a4 
 
 
This announcement has been approved by the Board of the Company. 
 
 
Inquiries: 
 
Tony Bevan 
Company Secretary: + 61 8 9327 0900 
Email: corporate@tivan.com.au 
 
Elena Madden 
True North Strategic Communication (Darwin): + 61 8 8981 6445 
Email: elena@truenorthcomm.com.au 
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